
January is Kentucky School Board 
Recognition Month 

 
Carl Wicklund 

Board Member for 30 years 
August 1991 - Present 

 

Karen Collins 
Board Member for 24 years 

January 1997 - Present 
 

Jesica Jehn 
Board Member for 8 years 

June 2013 - Present 
 

Shannon Herold 
Board Member for 3 years 

January 2019 - Present 
 

Gene Dupin 
Board Member for 1 year 

January 2021 - Present 
 

 
Thank you honored members of the Kenton County Board of Education 

for 
Your dedication and commitment to the students of Kenton County ensuring 

a world class education for EVERY child, 
Your innovative leadership expanding opportunities for KCSD students, 

Your leadership and commitment to ensure that our students have received the  
very best education possible. 

Your leadership ensuring that every decision made is “About All Kids”,  
Your outstanding character and integrity –and- 

your service oriented leadership. 
This month and every month, we thank you for your outstanding leadership  

for the kids of Kenton County 
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